Scott Weeks

From: Donald Smith <donald.smith@asd20.org>
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 10:26 AM

To: Scott Weeks

Cc: Becky Allan; Peter Ristig; Tonya Thompson
Subject: The Haven School

You don't often get email from donald.smith@asd20.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

Good morning Mr. Weeks,

Academy School District 20 is in receipt of File# U242 and PPR2423 regarding approval The Haven School
to be located in District 20. You have requested a response to these applications by July 15 and July
17,2024.

A number of the administrative staff at District 20 are on vacation and they are unable to meet and
prepare a response to the files referenced above. Because there are a number of questions regarding
these applications, the District is requesting that the comment period be extended to August 6, 2024. |f
you are unable to extend the cOmment period, the District response is to oppose the requests in the files
stated above and reserve the right to make further comments regarding these requests prior to their final
approval.

Thanks for your consideration regarding the extension of the response period for the applications
regarding the Have School.

Den Smith

Planning Consultant
Academy School District 20
Office Hours:

Monday: 7-10 AM

Tuesday: 7-10 AM
Wednesday: 7-9 AM

Off Hours: By Appointment
Office: 719-234-1222

Cell: 719-492-4972

ACADEMY

The Peak of Excellence

Confidentiality Statement: This email message contains information from Don Smith, Planning
Consultant, Academy District 20. The information contained in this email may be confidential and is
intended only for the use of the recipient named above. If you are not the intended recipient and
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this email or by
phone at 719-234-1222. Please delete the original message without disclosing, distributing or
copying. Thank you
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